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                                                                                     Tuesday 6th November 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable half-term break and welcome back to school for another busy 

term. Our topic until Christmas is “Pets” of all types and sizes. Anything you can contribute 

to our learning will be warmly received. Below are some forthcoming events: 

 

Friday 9th November, we will observe a moment of silence and remembrance at 11.00am. 

Monday 12th November, Anti-Bullying Week begins (please see your information booklet). 

Tuesday 13th November, FOBS meeting and AGM at 8.00pm at The Shoulder of Mutton. 

Friday 16th November, wear something spotty and bring £1 for a cake (baked and decorated 

by the children) to support Children In Need. 

Monday 19th November, Kristen (vet) will talk to us about pets and how to approach them. 

Tuesday 27th November, PC Houareau from Dog-handling section will introduce his police dog 

and explain their duties. 

Thursday 29th November, Governors meeting at 7.30pm. 

Monday 3rd December, Christmas Craft in each classroom at 2.00pm please help if possible. 

Friday 7th December, PDSA vet nurse talking about pet health and welfare. 

Tuesday 11th December, Christmas Tree Service in St Barnabas Church 2.30pm. 

Wednesday 12th December, School Christmas Dinner. 

Friday 14th December, Christmas jumper day, please bring £1 in support of Save the Children. 

Tuesday 18th December, Infant & Junior School Carol Concert at 2.00pm St Barnabas Church. 

Wednesday 19th December, Christmas Party Day, wear your party clothes. 

Friday 21st December, Singing Nativity at 2.00pm, children can wear any Nativity outfit. 

 

School closes for Christmas on 21st December, and re-opens on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

 

Please remember to park considerately at the Shoulder of Mutton, and that we need water 

bottles, book bags and PE kits every day. 

 

If you would like a chat about anything at all please let me know. 

 

Geoff Wharton 

 


